
From: Brad Keatley <brad.keatley@oconnellelectric.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 9:35 AM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Cc: Joe Pellerite <joseph.pellerite@oconnellelectric.com>; Tom Parkes 
<tom.parkes@oconnellelectric.com> 
Subject: ECWA Project 202000014 

Per the New York State Freedom of Information Law, Article 6 I would like to formally request copies of all 
bidding documents regarding ECWA Project # 202000014 as submitted for opening. 
Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions you may have regarding this request at the 
numbers listed below. 

Brad Keatley 
Buffalo General Manager 
716-675-9010   Office
585-303-0538   Cell
Brad.keatley@oconnellelectric.com

Statement of Confidentiality  
This electronic message may contain privileged or confidential information. If you are not the intended 
recipient of this e-mail, please delete it from your system and advise the sender.  

C-2

mailto:brad.keatley@oconnellelectric.com
mailto:foil@ecwa.org
mailto:joseph.pellerite@oconnellelectric.com
mailto:tom.parkes@oconnellelectric.com
mailto:Brad.keatley@oconnellelectric.com

